
 

January ENE Chapter Meeting  

January 14, 2017 

Norwood Airport 

Happy New Year! Let's all resolve to attend at least one Chapter, Section, or 

International meeting in 2017! 

 

The first Eastern New England Chapter meeting of 2017 will be held on Saturday, 

January 14, in the Flight Level FBO conference room at Norwood Airport (KOWD). 

 

10:00     Coffee and goodies 

10:30     Meeting 

Lunch following meeting 

 

Sue Lin has provided a full agenda 

here: https://gallery.mailchimp.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/files/ENE_agenda_Meeting

_January_2017.pdf 

 

Besides the usual officer and committee reports, we will be discussing new projects 

and proposed speakers for future meetings. Mary Build from Katahdin Wings will be at 

our February meeting to talk about ski, tailwheel, and seaplane flying. 

 

Hope to see many of you in Norwood! 

 

http://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage2.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=e7ee7188ab&e=75347ca4ae
http://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage2.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=e7ee7188ab&e=75347ca4ae


 

 

 

 

 

 

 


